Little Hearts Kindergarten



Montessori Daycare, Playgroup, PP1 and PP2

P.O. Box 52445, 00200 Nairobi

Mobile: 0704 152832

Email: lhk1999@gmail.com Website: www.littlehearts.co.ke

Dear Parents.

We have come to the end of Academic Year 2023!

The little ones have been doing very well, and have had lots of fun throughout this final term. They have had an exciting time going for their class trips, participating in classroom activities and learning!

We thank the Almighty for taking us through the year and pray for a good start to the upcoming new year as well.

We thank all our dear parents for your support and cooperation!

23rd Annual Graduation Ceremony

We held our Annual PP2 Graduation Ceremony on Saturday, 21st October 2023. It was a wonderful event, and our little graduates and their parents had a great time! The children put up a variety of performances: songs, poems, cultural dances and much more.

We thank the Almighty for the success of this event. We also appreciate all our parents, without whose support, cooperation and presence this would not have been possible.

We wish all our dear graduates all the very best as they move forward to Grade One.

We will definitely miss you!

To get a copy of the event video recording and photos, please contact the school office.





School closes on Thursday, 26th October 2023, at 12.30 p.m. for the children, and re-opens for 1st Term on Tuesday, 9th January 2024.

The End of Term consultation for all students will be held for all children on Friday 27th October from 7.30 a.m. - 3.00 p.m.

Please collect your child's report from his/her class teacher and follow up on the progress.

Kindly pay your child's fees in full on or before 9th January 2024.

Fee instalments will strictly not be accepted.

Our account details are included in the fee invoices, which will be given out on the Parents' Consultation Day. Once you receive your child's folder, please check it to ensure that the invoice is enclosed.

Please note that the school office will remain open on the following dates, for any queries, fee payments, etc.:

30th October - 15th December 2023 3rd January - 8th January 2024 Monday - Friday, from 8.00 a.m. to 12.30 p.m.

In case of any queries, please contact:

School Office: +254 704 152832

Finance Office: +254 700 167673

End of Term Party!!

Thursday, 26th October 2023

The time has come for us to bid farewell to our little ones, for the holidays are here once again! Please dress your child in their best clothes on the closing day and send them to school with snacks and a drink to enjoy with the rest of their class.

Kindly do not send sodas or artificial juices.

School will be half day so please make sure that those who pick up their children personally should do so by 12.30 p.m. Those using school transport will be dropped home.

